
Sayonara’21 (June 25, 2021) 

Farewell ceremony aka SAYONARA 2021 for the Computer Science batch of 2018-2021 was 

organised on 25 June’21 from 16:00 IST(4:00 P.M) to 19:00 IST (7:00 P.M.) on google meet. The 

ceremony began with blessings of Course Coordinator -  Dr. Kiranjeet Sethi followed by shower of 

blessings from Dr. Nidhi, Department Coordinator, and all other faculty members. Many fun 

games were organised to engage the seniors. Many students showcase their skills and talents.Titles 

that best suit were given to seniors . Also as a surprise a lovely video was created that made them 

nostalgic and left them in awe at the same time.Holding back our tears we bid farewell to our 2nd 

loveliest batch. 

 

 



 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


